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No.1-729/97-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, the 12th March, 1998
To

All Appointing Authorities /
Heads of Departments. e

Sub: Visit of Miss Neelima Jauhari, Director, MHA.
Sir,

Miss Neelima Jauhari, Director, MHA, is arriving Port
Blair on 17th March, 1998 to inspect the Reservation Roster for
the STs in various Departments of the Administration as
communicated by the Assistant Secretary (Perl) vide his letter
No.64-1/96-PW (PF) dated 12.3.98.

Therefore, you are requested to keep the Roster for the
reservation of STs updated and ready for inspection of the same
by the visiting officer of Home Ministry.

Yours faithfully,
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